
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome to the Summer Term.  We hope you are all well and managed 
to enjoy some quality family time over the past few weeks.  It was a    
different kind of Easter break for us all, but at least the sun shone.  
 
A brand new term brings a brand new approach to setting home learning:  Google Classroom is up and running. This 
is an electronic system which enables teachers to set learning tasks and talk to their class.  Children can access their 
learning, undertake tasks and return the work to their teacher for feedback.   Teachers are enjoying chatting with their 
children and catching up.  
 
As to be expected with something new there have been a few teething                 
problems, but we are all working hard to get everyone on track.   Miss Harvey 
has gone above and beyond to help us all.   Teachers are posting a range of 
work for your children on the site.  Including daily Maths, English and a               
foundation lesson for each day.    
 
For some parents this seems quite a lot, especially if parents are also juggling 
home working or still working.   The first thing I would say is - please donõt 
worry.  As a Mum with two children that need home schooling and a full time 
job, I can assure you that I completely understand the pressure and the stress 
of trying to juggle everything.  It is impossible!   My advice would be that your 
first priority is your job.  When you are able, timetable some time in for your 
child and then prioritise the learning.  You can only do what you can.  
 
Maths and English would be the main priorities with a bedtime story that you 
chat about. Please do not think that that your child needs to complete every 
home learning task, they donõt.   Learning comes in many forms and practical 
activities such as playing outside, baking and imaginative play, plus                    
enjoying time together as a family are just as important, perhaps even more 
so at this time.  
 
Teachers have put a breadth of learning onto Google Classroom for children 
and families to dip into and do what they are able to do.  Some parents 
arenõt working at home and so are in a different position and would like 
more learning tasks.  If your child is flying through the learning then there 
are lots of resources available through the internet.   
 
A brand new curriculum has been launched this week called ôOak National 
Academyõ.  There are daily interactive videos for every year group in 
Maths, English and a daily foundation subject.   The BBC have launched a 
similar resource this week too, again including daily lessons for Y1 to Y6. 
 
We hope your child enjoys Google Classroom and continues with the flow 
of learning whether it is: Picking up a book or picking up 
a pencil and learning something new.  
 
Stay safe everyone, Mrs Newton 

Woodlandõs Rainbow created by our |Key 
Worker Children 

GC help sheets are on the next 
few pages from Miss Harvey  

Email for help with Google                     
Classroom:  googleclass-

room@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk 

If you donõt have the electronic               
devices at home to access Google 
Classroom then please email your 

teacher.  We can provide paper packs 
for families as needed.  

We have a list of children that we are 
printing packs for.  These will be 

available weekly to collect from the 
office foyer from Wednesdays. 

DFE approved resources that you can also dip into: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-
covid-19-online-education-resources/coronavirus-covid-19-list-
of-online-education-resources-for-home-education  
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Hello everyone,  

Did you use your imagination to find things to do over the Easter break?  Seb and 
Hattie created quite a list:  We chalked outside, played with lego, baked brownies, 
went on bike rides and yes we even slept in the tent. (Which was a little chilly)  I 
know you have been busy because your Teachers keep forwarding me your emails 
with your creations and activities so I have posted some of your photographs so we 
can share ideas.  

The Summer Term started on Monday which means back to learning and into the 
world of Google Classroom.  

What do you think of our new system?  The Teachers love it and are really enjoying 
catching up with you through your messages.  It is also a way to find out how your 
friends are doing. We are all in the same situation so if you are missing your friends 
you can be guaranteed that they are missing you too.  

The plan on Google Classroom is that there are four lessons for everyday:  Maths, 
English, Reading and another subject.  It is tricky learning at home because your 
teacher isnõt in the same room.  So this is when you need your quality of resilience.   
Donõt give up and just try your best.  But if you are really stuck then you can                       
message your teacher through Google Classroom.  

Keep busy and keep smiling everyone, we canõt wait to see you all soon,    

love Mrs Newton 

Our children in school wrote thank you 
letters to the amazing NHS staff.                                  

Here they are displayed in the hospital  



 

Tobyõs Mum was very impressed 
with his piece of IMPACT writing 

Thank you to Morrisonõs who have been 
looking after the children in school with a supply of 
fruit and Easter Eggs for children (and I believe 
there were some for staff ð not sure where they 
went?)  The children had a fabulous Easter Egg hunt 
with Archie in Y6 writing clues and coordinating the 
hunt.  Lots of fun was had by everyone.  

Oliver and Harrison have made 
a time capsule to capture what 
life is like in lockdown.  They have 
also been helping their neighbour. 

Hi to you all,   

I have really been enjoying checking into TTRockstars to see which of you have taken up my challenges 

�D�Q�G���,�·�P���S�O�H�D�V�H�G���W�R���V�D�\���W�K�D�W���W�K�H�U�H���D�U�H���O�R�W�V���R�I���\�R�X���W�K�D�W���K�D�Y�H�������,�·�P���Q�R�W���V�R���S�O�H�D�V�H�G���W�R���V�D�\���W�K�D�W���V�R�P�H���R�I���\�R�X��

�K�D�Y�H���E�H�D�W�H�Q���P�H�����Z�H�O�O���G�R�Q�H���7�7�5�R�F�N�V�X�S�H�U�V�W�D�U�V�������V�R���,�·�Y�H���E�H�H�Q���S�U�D�F�W�L�V�L�Q�J���H�Y�H�Q���P�R�U�H�����W�R���W�U�\���D�Q�G���L�P�S�U�R�Y�H���P�\��

speed.   

I really love it that some of you have sent me some challenges back and I can see that your scores are 

improving each time.  The more you practise, the quicker you will get and the better your knowledge 
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soon will be. 
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multiplayer area �² Rockslam 12x12, then you can try to beat my score by 
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Here is a reminder of the contact 
email addresses: 

nursery@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk 
reception@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk 
year1@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk 
year2@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk  
year3@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk  
year4@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk  
year5@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk  
year6@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk  

postbox@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk.   

headteacher@woodlands.walsall.sch.uk   

Lexi and Logan have been 
baking, crafting and creating 

bird feeders.  


